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MAR 0 3 1983 LPDRDocket No. 50-293 K. Eccleston, ORB-2
S. Norris, ORB-2
LFMB Reactor File

Boston Edison Company LFMB Pending Check File
ATTN: Mr. A. Victor Morisi, Manager R. M. Diggs, LFMB

Nuclear Operations Support LFMB R/F

Department
25 Braintree Hill Park
Rockdale Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02184

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application datv October 25,1982(Proposed
Change 82-12), which was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
(0NRR) for review. This application relates to organizational changes at the
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station. In this application, your Company stated that
the organizational changes requested in your June 8, 1981 application were
withdrawn in their entirety and were being partly resubmitted in the October 25
request. You determined that a Class II fee ($1,200) is appropriate for the
October 25 application, and requested that the fees submitted for your June 8
withdrawn request be applied to the October application.

It is HRC policy to refund fees, or give credit for fees, on withdrawn appli-
cations when no review has commenced at the time the application is withdrawn.
Also, we do not require additional fees for applications that are resubmitted
as long as the resubmitted one doc not significently char.ge the earlier ap-
plication or does not cause any review already coupleted to be obsolete. The
ONRR staff have informed us caat although both applications are in connection
with organizational changes, considerable review had already been compleced
on the June applicatic: at the time it was withdrawn and the two applications
are very differnt. On this basis, your October 25 application is subject to
separate fees. The changes requested in it are considered to be more than
pro forma or adIinhtrative in nature because they will involve review of
new positions and additional managerial responsibilities that are considered
to have safety significance. As such, the Ot.tober request will require a
Class III fee of $4,000. Therefore, it is requested that your Company remit
a sum of $4,000 to our office. If the ONRR staff's final review of the Oc-
tober application reveals that the Class III fee is not correct, you will be
notified and any necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely.

Original Signed byt
Beha V. Diges

.

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
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